
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Belton C of E School 

Summer Term 

Newsletter 7 
27th May 2016 

House Afternoon 
We had a brilliant afternoon on 

Monday with all the houses working 

together to find out more about their 

chosen countries.  Mr Vasey also ran 

team events for the houses.  He 

commented on their behaviour and said 

it “brought out the mature side of 

many of the children”.   

             Uniform changes 
 
We are delighted to handover the  
supply of our school uniforms to  
Jon Coppard at Sports Advocate Ltd  
and as of today you will be able to  
order and pay for school uniforms  
on line at 
 
http://www.sportsadvocate.co.uk/schoolwear/belton-

ce-primary.html 
 

Jon will bring the completed order into school and the 
items will be given out with the book bags.  His aim is 
to fulfil orders within 7 days. 
 
If you do not wish to order online you may do so by 
completing an order form (available to download 
online or from the school office) and leaving this at the 
school office with a cheque or cash attached.  We will 
then forward this to Jon. 
 
We have a selection of samples at the school office if 
you wish to have a look at the sizes. 
 
Plimsolls and shorts for girls will now be available. 

 

 

On Wednesday Dave Smithard, the 
photographer, came in to school and 

took class photographs.  
These will be for sale in the next few 

weeks after half term. 

Stars of the Week 

End of Half Term Assembly 
 

Our assembly this morning was well attended.  Thank 

you to all the parents and carers who supported us for 

our Stars of the Week assembly.  Everyone was 

commended for attendance which stands at 97.6%.  

This is well above the national average.   

We have 18 children who still have 100% 

attendance, which is no mean feat.   

Well done! 

Staffing News 
Miss Smith is starting her maternity leave today and we wish her well 

as she prepares to welcome her new baby.  We also say goodbye to 

Mrs Keast who has decided to resign to spend more time with her new 

baby, Theodore and her family.  We wish her well and thank her for 

her enthusiasm converting the ‘bottom base’ and helping improve our 

IT in school. 
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We break 
up today 

at 3.10pm 
for our 

half term 

break. 
Have a 

lovely half 
term and 

see you on 
the 6th 
June. 

BeSkiLD Trust News 

Yesterday we welcomed 150 reception children and their teachers from our trust 

schools: St Botolph’s, Kegworth, Oxley, Long Whatton and Diseworth.  Mrs Jones set 

up some exciting sports activities all over our grounds – even in the forest area!  

Everyone had fun and it stayed fine, which was a bonus!   

  
 

 

 

Coming Up … Dates for your diaries 
 

Monday 6th June 

Kwik Cricket for the Sea Otters at Shepshed High School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 14th June 

Loros Fitness in Schools event.  We will be fundraising for LOROS.  

Sponsorship forms will be given out after half term. 
 

 
“I didn’t give up” 

 
“I made friends with 

another Max” 
 

“It was the best ever” 
 

“I loved welly wanging” 
 

 

Friday 10th June 

Street Party in Celebration of our 

Queen’s 90th Birthday 

In celebration of the Queen’s 90th 

birthday we are going to hold a ‘Street 

Party’ so there will be no hot dinners on 

this day.  Please send your child with a 

party packed lunch.  There will be no 

uniform worn and the children can wear 

red white and blue.     

Each child will receive a gold 

commemorative coin which will in time 

become an antique of the future. 
 


